

Hampshire Constabulary

Chief Constable Andy Marsh

Police Headquarters
West Hill
Romsey Road
Winchester
Hampshire
SO22 5DB

Telephone: 101 Direct dial: 01962 871541

Minicom: 01962 875000

Our ref: HC/000023/15

Your ref:

3rd February 2015

Dear S Qureshi

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

In the November issue of the force newspaper 'Frontline' there was an article on black history month with the Chief Constable and Ch Inspector Alison Heydari at a 2 day event celebrating this to bring together black ethnic culture and policing.

- 1. There was no mention of a black police association in Hampshire. Does the force have a black police association?
- 1. No.

2. If not why not?

- 2. This is not a valid request under FOI as it requires the creation of information or the expression of an opinion.
- 3. Please provide a copy of any documents relating to the topic of setting up a BPA within Hampshire and any communications between the force and the National Black Police Association.
- 3. Please see attached.

COMPLAINT RIGHTS

If you are dissatisfied with the handling procedures or the decision made by Hampshire Constabulary, you can lodge a complaint with the force to have the decision reviewed within 2 months of the date of this response. Complaints should be made in writing to the Public Access office at the address at the top of this letter.





Hampshire Constabulary



Chief Constable Andy Marsh

If, after lodging a complaint with Hampshire Constabulary, you are still unhappy with the outcome, you may make application to the Information Commissioner at the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF, via telephone on 0303 123 1113 or 01625 545745 or at the website www.ico.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Warhurst
Public Access
Joint Information Management Unit